
Barlow Hall Book Swap! 

 

Where: Junior Playground  

When: Thursday 9th July  

What to do:  

Between 8:45 and 9:00, drop off your book(s) that 

you want to swap and get a token for each one 

that you drop off.  

Come back between 3:00 and 3:00 with your to-

kens to swap them for different books. There’s no 

limit to the amount of books you can swap. 

 

The book swap is open to children and parents! 

It’s a great opportunity to get a new selection of 

books ready for the summer holidays.  

 

Please speak to Mrs Mendieta or Sharon if you 

have any questions about the book swap. We 

hope to see you there!  


